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All Faiths Children’s Academy 

March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Library Visit 

We are excited to say that our school will be visiting Strood library for a reading session in the next few 
months. Your child will walk with their class to attend the sessions. They have all been given a form to allow 
them to have a library card. Please return these as soon as possible if you have not yet completed one. If 
your child has their own library card already, please ensure they have this on the dates provided for their 
class. If a form is not completed, unfortunately, we may not be able to provide your child with a library book 
on our visit. We will have a returns box in school for those who are unable to return books to the library 
directly.  
 

Year 1 Wednesday 2nd April (AM) 

Year 2 Monday 17th March (PM) 

Year 3 Wednesday 19th March (AM) 

Year 4 Thursday 22nd May (PM) 

Year 5 Thursday 13th March (PM) 

Year 6 Thursday 24th April (PM) 

 
Kind regards 
Miss Bolden 
Year 6 Teacher and Assistant Head Teacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Library Visit Consent 
 

Childs Name:  Class  

I give permission for my child to attend the library visit 
Yes  

No  

Signed  

Dated  

 


